
 
 

Three Cheers for 
the boys…. 

Drumdreel Project 
could not have been 

completed without the  
help of the following 

organisations: 
 

Falkland 
House 
School 

  

Receiving a thank you 
plaque from Ranger, 

Graeme Walla 

 

‘We’re famous’ 

The Courier – April 
2010 

Drumdreel 
Pond Many Thanks 



 

Making Plans 

 

The mill pond helped power a 
sawmill in Victorian times as part of 
the industry that went on in Falkland 
Estate. 
 
Pupils from Falkland House School 
have helped to restore the pond over 
the last two years. 
 
The project received funding from the 
Heritage Lottery’s Young Roots 
Programme. 

Pupils worked with the Fife Coast & 
Countryside Rangers and Falkland 
Centre for Stewardship staff.  

Some of the things done include: 
 

• Shrub clearance 
• Tree planting 
• Seed planting 
• Creating paths 
• Willow weaving  
• Wildlife surveys 
• Lots and lots of digging! 

 
There’s still work to be done at the pond, 
more willow will be added to the hide, 
carrying on surveys and some general 
maintenance of the pond. 
 
Thanks to the pupils of Falkland House 
School, the pond has been restored - enjoy! 

The New Walkway 

View from the Dipping Platform 

Tree Planting 

Feb 2009 – Work Mar 2009- Collecting Brash 

June 2009  - Burning the Brash July 2009 – Wildlife Returning 

History of Drumdreel 
Pond 

Early 2010 – The Willow Hide 


